
TEE IT UP 
November 2020 

       
“Success in this game depends less on strength of body than strength of mind and                                       

character.” – Arnold Palmer 

Ladies have been playing through all kinds of weather and challenges this month: wind, rain 
and soggy condiEons………cart path only and walkers only!  Congrats to all those hardy souls! 

 

We are happy to announce our newest members: 
Nancy Buetner 
ChrisEne Bremberger 
Susan Cavanaugh 



Make sure to introduce yourselves and welcome them to LASJGC.  

The Short Game Clinic held on November 4 was a great success.  We had 8 ladies parEcipate.  Everyone 
picked up at least a few new Eps to improve our game!  Lunch aRerward on the deck at Late Risers was a 
great finish to the morning. 

 



 

Reminder:  We will NOT have a planned tournament on Thanksgiving Day.  If you sEll want to play, please 
sign up with the Pro Shop.  The course will be open from 6:30-2 on Thanksgiving. 

In January 2021, Ghin will begin requiring a login and password to access your account.  Guna 
Magnuson, our Handicap Chair, has already registered your email address with Ghin.  In January all you 
will need to do is create a password using your current email address. Thanks Guna! 

Our Holiday Party has been planned for December 17 at Late Risers aRer the regular Thursday golf 
tournament.  Pa_ Lamy, Social Chair, is busy planning the event and will be sharing details at a later 
date.  Sign up for the event on the website to let Pa_ know how many ladies will be coming. 

Don’t forget to pick up your copy of USGA Rules of Golf.  There are enough for all players to have their 
own personal copy to keep for reference. They are available on Thursdays as you sign in for the game.


